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19 August 2019 

 

 

 

Filming at Ir-Ramla tal-Bir, Marfa - The story of my wife 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners and operators of 

vessels, that filming activities will take place at Ir-Ramla tal-Bir, Marfa. 

  

The filming will take place on Wednesday 28th August 2019 between 2000 hours and 

midnight. 

 

Due to the filming the area shown hatched on attached will be restricted and no vessel 

will be allowed to enter or stay moored within the area during the above mentioned date 

and time. 

 

Mariners and vessel operators are to comply with instructions and directions issued by 

Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS)   on VHF Channel 12 and any enforcement agency 

that will be in the area. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Charts affected:        BA 211 

 

 

 

 

 




